
Department of Energy 
 

Bonneville Power Administration 
P.O. Box 3621 

Portland, Oregon 97208-3621 

                           

 POWER BUSINESS LINE 

March 24, 2003 
 
In reply refer to:  PSP 
 
 
Dear Customers and Interested Parties: 
 
Bonneville Power Administration will conduct a prescheduling workshop to discuss the Safety 
Net Cost Recovery Adjustment Clause (SN-03) rate case schedule on March 27, 2003, from 
10:00 a.m. to noon. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, March 27, 2003, in the Rates Hearing Room,  
Room 223, located at 911 NE 11th Avenue,  Portland,  OR.  Please call Cain Bloomer at  
(503) 230-7443, or Cynthia Jones at (503) 230-5459 in advance if you wish to participate by 
telephone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
ZoeAnne Arrington 
Supervisory Public Utilities Specialist 
  Power Products, Pricing and Rates 
 
 
 




